
UN ITED STATES 

ATOMIC ENERGY COMMISSION 
WASHINGTON. D.C. 20545 

April 7, 1970 

AEC 6041124 - ENVIRONMENTAL MONITORING RESULTS FROM BIKINI CLWNUP OPERATIONS 

SECY:RDL 

At Information Meeting 1012 on April 3, 1970, the Commission requested 
additional data and further consideration of the environmental monitoring 
results from the Bikini cleanup operations which show somewhat higher 
levels for plutonium-239 and plutonium-240 in soil, for a limited number 
of samples analyzed, than previously obtained. 

The Division of Operational Safety is taking the appropriate action. 
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